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New providers eligible to bill Medicare

As of January 1, 2024 Marriage and Family Therapists and Mental Health Counselors are eligible to bill Medicare

for services rendered. CMS has published an article answering some frequently asked questions.

Reference: https://www.cms.gov/medicare/payment/fee-schedules/physician-fee-schedule/marriage-and-family-

therapists-mental-health-counselors
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